
 
Shout Out to Watershed Heroes! 

Jeevan Aggarwal 
 

Jeevan Aggarwal – Owner, Franklin Motel, North Bay 

Jeevan, the owner of Franklin Motel agrees every spring to allow NBMCA to 

utilize his property for the removal of ice from Parks Creek to reduce the risk 

of flooding to neighbouring properties. This process involves placing the ice 

on his property piled approximately 10' high. This creates some mess on his 

lawn which is taken care of by the contractor but does cause an unsightly 

mess for some time until the ice completely melts, and cleanup can begin. 

Franklin Motel receives no compensation for this. They do it for the good of 

their community. This to me is a watershed hero.  

As part of our 50th anniversary we’re proud to recognize you Jeevan as a 
Watershed Hero! 
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